Sunnybrae Normal School Scooter Training
 
Constable Steve Harwood will be offering scooter training to students. As part of the training he will take small groups of students out onto some of the local footpaths to practise the skills that they have learnt.
If you would like your child/children to participate in this training please print and return this permission slip to the school office, or email me with your child’s name and room number, by this Friday the 23rd March.
Students will need to bring their scooter, HELMET and a raincoat to school next week on the following days:  Monday 26th, Tuesday 27th, Wednesday 28th and Thursday29th of March.
Kind regards,
Melanie Hanson
mhanson@sunnybrae.school.nz
…………………….………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………...
 
I give permission for my child ____________________________ Room ______
to participate in scooter training with Constable Steve Harwood.
 
Signed: _____________________
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